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AGM Report- October, 2023

Greetings,

In May 2023, CTANS held our AGM in PEI. We had a great discussion with CTANS members
who were able to attend about progress being made with our fight to become legislated. We
have meetings set up in the future with our lawyer and are hoping to have letters from Drs. in
support of our movement. We are excited to continue this fight and we hope to see some
progress made in the next few months.

One of the main agreements that came out of this meeting was Nova Scotia’s dues got lowered
to $250 with $110 going to legal fund and $140 going to CSCT/CTANS and PEI’s was raised to
$140. Inactive dues went from $80 to $100. All of our previous executives kept their positions
except for Provincial Director which has now been taken over by me (Michaela Gauthier).

| would like to extend an appreciative thanks to our PEI members for hosting such a wonderful
education day and AGM. Great door prizes were given out and two prizes were drawn in
support of two of our device clinic techs so they could attend the HRS Conference in New
Orleans.

Next year, our AGM will be held in Dartmouth, Nova Scotia. We will continue the year revising
our bylaws and executive policies so they continue to align with CSCT policies and modern day
changes.

Regards,

Michaela Gauthier

Provinical Executive -2023

President- Tonya Morrell

Vice President- Lindsay Nicholson
Treasurer- Lindsay Phillips

Secretary- Alicia Drew

Registrar- Lindsay Phillips

Provincial Director- Michaela Gauthier
Education Director- Jaye MacMullin
CEU Coordinator- Jaye MacMullin
Technology Director- Brittany Marsh
*Note: The Treasurer/Registrar and the Education Director/CEU Coordinator are amalgamation
positions in Nova Scotia




